
Welcome to Worship at St. Paul’s.  May you experience the enlivening presence of God as you 
gather with God’s family to celebrate God’s amazing grace.  We extend a special welcome to 

anyone who is worshiping with us for the first time today.  Please record your presence by 
signing the guest register in the lobby (library area) to the east side of the sanctuary.  Large 

print bulletins, and headphones are available from our ushers. 
Please return the Order of Service to the tables in the narthex. 

 
  

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL 2017 
Begins today and continues until September 3 

Most of the Sundays have been spoken for, with only August 13, 27 and September 3rd still 
requiring coverage.  If you feel that any of these Sundays will fit into your summer schedule, 

please see the sign-up sheet and curriculum information just inside the lower hall. 

 
  
 
 

REMEMBER TO SIGN UP FOR SUMMER LEMONADE!!! 
There is a sign-up sheet and instructions on the information table.   

Please consider helping for one Sunday this summer.   
We would appreciate your help, and it’s very easy to do! 

 
 

                     VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL SUMMER 2017 
                    Encourage your grandchildren and grand-neighbours to 

                     include VBS in their summer plans!  Mornings from 
                     9:00 AM to Noon, July 17 to July 21 

                    Registration forms are now available in the library. 
 

 


